
THE SPRING STUDENT SHOWCASE WAS A HUGE SUCCESS! 
We can’t thank our dancers and their families enough for the spectacular Student Showcase last month! It was truly a 
joyous celebration of talent and dedication, and we feel so blessed to have such a vibrant group of dance families in our 
community. A heartfelt thank you goes out to our amazing dancers for their hard work and breathtaking performances, to 
our devoted staff who nurture each child's passion, and to our supportive families for their unwavering love. Ballet is a 
magical art form, and we are incredibly honored to share it with our students! Here’s to many more wonderful 
performances together! 

PARENT OBSERVATION IS NEXT WEEK!          
(June 2-7) 
Last chance this school year to join us in the classroom for a more personal viewing of 
your child’s dance class(es). Parent Observation is open next week Monday-Saturday!  To 
make sure we have space for everyone, PLEASE limit observers to 2 guests/parents. 

CONGRATULATIONS JACKIE! 
Our very own adult ballet student and Nutcracker party parent 
extraordinaire, Jacqueline Clair Horn, danced in the Rogue 
Valley Dancing with the Stars competition last month, and she 
and her partner, Matthew Wilkoff, won the 1st Place Judges 
Award! The event raised over $100,000 for the Southern 
Oregon Sparrow Clubs!  We are so proud of you, Jackie! 
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SUMMER IS UPON US - ARE YOU JOINING US? 
We have an exciting array of Summer Programs designed to inspire dancers of all ages! With offerings that span from 
weekly classes to our Mini-Intensive, plus our dynamic Kids Dance Camp and a transformative 5-Week Summer Intensive 
Program, there’s truly something for everyone. Whether your dancer is just starting out or ready to take their skills to the 
next level, we are here to guide you in choosing the perfect fit. Please let us know if you need help! WE CAN’T WAIT! 

DON’T MISS SUREALIA! 
Get ready for an unforgettable experience with this year’s production of Surealia! This three time award winning (“Best 
Local Production” - Sneak Preview) show is bursting with excitement, and is an absolute MUST SEE for families and 
dance enthusiasts alike. With a line-up that promises all the “feels”, there’s something for everyone to cherish. We’re 

thrilled to welcome professional guest artists Ashton 
Roxander and Sydney Dolan from Philadelphia Ballet, 
along with Jake Roxander of American Ballet Theatre 
and Max Barker, an apprentice with ABT.  

Spread the word and invite your friends and 
neighbors—this enchanting journey is not to be 
missed! 

Mark your calendar! Matinee performances are 
Saturday and Sunday, August 16 & 17 at Crater 
Performing Arts Center, Central Point! Tickets go on 
sale to the public July 1. 

DVD SALE IS STILL ON BUT BETTER! 
Get ‘em while they last! We have an array of performance DVDs that 
are now ON SALE at the studio! These DVD’s date back to 2010 when 
we did our very first performances and showcases!   The DVD’s are 
NOW $15 each or BUY 2 get 3 FREE!
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UPCOMING DATES/EVENTS! 

June 7: Last day of 2024/25 classes 

June 8-22: Pre-Summer Break - No Classes 

June 23: 9 Days of Dance Intensive Starts!  

June 30 - July 2:  Kid’s Dance Camp!  

July 4-5:  CLOSED - July 4th Holiday 

July 7 - August 9: Summer Intensive Programs & 
Weekly Classes. 

August 16-17:  Surealia Performances  (CPAC)
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